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Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: Martin Pritchard [martinwa@netserv.net.au]

Sent:  Thursday, 17 November 2005 9:58 AM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Inquiry into Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005

Dear Senator Troeth
This is a submission into the:
inquiry into Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005
I make the following points:
» the urgency of this legislation has yet to be demonstrated
e it is undemocratic as it takes away power from Territorians
o the Federal government has previously made strong assurances that they would not
impose a dump on the NT
o the need for the dump has yet to be demonstrated
¢ the inquiry is far too short
e Aboriginal traditional owners will have this imposed on them
| also request that you not support this Bill when the time comes to vote on it.

Yours sincerely

Martin Pritchard

17/11/2005






